September 5, 2017

Dear

The Building & Fire Prevention records indicate that your firm may have an active building permit for work
being performed in unincorporated Clark County. On September 5, 2017, the Board of County
Commissioners approved a modification to the Clark County Code (CCC) Chapter 22.02 by adding section
22.02.067, codifying the provisions of the recently enrolled legislative bill AB 241 which requires “any
permanent building or facility used by the public that contains a public restroom and is constructed on or
after October 1, 2017 be equipped with at least one baby changing table”.

Please be advised that any building or facility that has a public restroom that has not obtained a Temporary
Certificate of Occupancy, Certificate of Occupancy, or equivalent Certificate of Completion prior to
October 1, 2017 will be unable to obtain a Certificate of Occupancy or equivalent Certificate of
Completion without complying with the new provisions of the CCC Chapter 22.

Acknowledging that compliance with the new provisions of the CCC may be difficult to attain prior to the
October 1, 2017 deadline in some buildings or facilities that are already under construction. Temporary
Certificates of Occupancy may be obtained without compliance with the CCC from October 1, 2017
through December 31, 2017. A Certificate of Occupancy or Certificate of Completion may not be obtained
without complying with the new provision of CCC Chapter 22.

Please provide a plan submittal for each baby changing table installation location.

Sincerely,

Jerome A. Stueve, P.E
Director/Building & Fire Official



